
Untitled 
From: Kaity Kleiss [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Saturday, January 28, 2012 5:13 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: Satellite Office Location 

In order to increase outreach activities to better connect patent filers and 
innovators with the offices, the USPTO should open a satellite office on the west 
coast of the United States. The ideal location would likley be northern to middle 
California in order to be located near Silicon Valley where most of the research and 
development of electronics and optics is located. Additionally, that location would 
provide access to highly skilled labor in the areas of electronics and optics. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
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